
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                              22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School photographs 

We would like to remind you that School photographs will be taken on Monday 25th November. Please send your child in 
school uniform for their photo, with a change of PE kit in their bag for PE. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Erin Fung 
  
Shoreham Village School 
Church Street, Shoreham, Kent TN14 7SN 
Tel: 01959 522 228 
Working days Thurs, Fri.   
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